
From the Regius Professor of fedioine, Oxford. 

Deo. 15th, 09. 

Dear Shepherd, 

Thank you so much for the apples which have been greatl~ appreciated. 

, I am glad to hear that things are :progressing so r~ idly. I had a 

nice c.hat with Strathcona the other day a.nd the old man was greatly pleased 

with what he saw. 

There is no possibility that I can get out in the spring, I hope to 

spend August at Murray Bay. 

Love to the girls. 

Sincerel;v yours, 

W Osler 


